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viCr entsiotNT October 22, 1984
NUCLEAR PY-CEI/NRR-0145 L

Mr. B. J. Youngblood, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 1
Division of Licensing
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Perry Nuclear Power Plant
Docket Nos. 50-440; 50-441
Technical Specification Changes
to Resolve LRG-II Issue 7-CPB
" Rod Withdrawal Transient Analysis"

Dear Mr. Youngblood:

This letter is provided in response to your letter dated August 13, 1984 in
which you requested an endorsement from each LRG II member of described changes
to rod withdrawal technical specfications. The LRG II proposed solution was
found to be acceptable by the staff as described in your letter.

The Cleveland Electric Illuminating Company, as a member of LRG II, hereby
endorses the LRG 11 position submitted to the LRG II Project Manager, John. J.
Stefano, by Dale L. Holtzscher (Chairman, LRG II) in a letter dated June 29,
1984.

Our draft technical specifications, submitted to you by letter dated July 31,
1984 (PY-CEI/NRR-0128 L), incorporates these changes.

Very truly yours

i 4v

Mur cy R. Edelman
Vice President
Nuclear Group

MRE:nj c

fcc: Jay Silberg, Esq.
J. Stefano
D. Hof frian, NRC '
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